
   January  2023   Newsletter 

Pro Shop  360-457-6501 
Club House  360-457-7348 
824 S. Lindberg Rd., 
Port Angeles, WA 98362 

Mark Morrow    Assistant Golf Professional     Peninsula Golf Club 

Hello PGC 
    We’ve had some cold and snowy 
weather, but for the good days we’re get-
ting some good business and play out on 
the course! 

 Review from last month: 
+ Winter Merchant League continues – 
currently team Joshua’s, Skin Collectors, 
and Refrigeration 2000 are in 1st-3rd re-
spectively. We’ll see you out here for 
more league play! 
+ Thanks to everyone who stopped into 
the Pro Shop for the Christmas sale and 
Christmas party! We appreciate the busi-
ness and it was nice spending some time 
with you. 
+ We appreciate everyone who is check-
ing our website, golfinportangeles.com, 
for course & club updates. Keep check-
ing the site if you have any doubt about if 
we are open. 
  

Upcoming events: 
+ Join us for the inaugural 3-6-0 golf tour-
nament happening on 1/1/23. Each play-
ers chooses 3 clubs from their bag, we 
will all go play 6 holes, and there will be 
0 mulligans or golf complaints haha, just 
a whole bunch of fun! If you’re interest-
ed, call or stop into the Pro Shop to sign 
up. Please sign up by 12/31/22. Once we 
have the field set, we will make hole as-
signments. The cost is $15 for members 
and $25 for non-members ($10 green fee 
for non-members).  

• We will be emailing and posting the 
2023 PGC golf calendar within the 
next couple of weeks. This will allow 
our members and players to get ready 
to plan their 2023 golf schedule. We 
hope to see you at all our main events 
this upcoming year! 

 
+ The 2023 range program is now availa-
ble. Anybody who signs up can get up to 
100 range balls (3 coins) per day. For 
more information, stop into the Pro Shop. 
+ If you know of a young person or stu-
dent who is looking to start playing golf, 
please contact the pro shop and we can 
get you the 2023 Youth/Student Member-
ship form. We will always encourage 
more of the next generation to be here to 
experience and grow in this awesome 
game. 
  
For any 2023 golf special orders or infor-
mation, please email  
mmorrow@7cedars.com.  
  
We’re looking forward to another good 
year here at PGC. Be safe 
& enjoy the New Year! 
  
Thanks, 
Mark Morrow & the Pro  
Shop Team 
  
  

Pix: My Clallam 

County 

mailto:mmorrow@7cedars.com
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CLUBHOUSE NEWS Rena Parish                            

ADMINISTRATOR NEWS Laurie McDonald 

      If you haven’t already completed and turned in your 
2023 Voluntary Fee sheet, please do so as soon as 
possible. I’m happy to bill your next month’s billing 
statement, please just indicate so on the form. You can 
also find the forms in the clubhouse and pro shop. 
 

     Be on the lookout for the budget information for the 
2022 – 2023 fiscal year. I will be mailing them out the 
last week of December first week of January 
timeframe.  
 

    The General Membership Meeting will be held on 
Wednesday, January 18th at 6:00 pm. All members 
are encouraged to attend! If you are not able to attend 
the General Membership Meeting, please remember to 
cast your vote and complete and give another member 
your proxy. You can mail it or drop it off at the pro shop 
or the clubhouse before Wednesday, January18th at 
5:30 pm. 
 

    Finally, I wanted to thank everyone who contributed 
to the employee appreciation bonus. This year our 
members were very generous! Thank you so much! 
 

     Please come see me or call me on Tuesdays or 
Thursdays if I can be of any assistance. (360) 

452-6856 or email at pgclauriemcdonald@gmail.com 

Happy New Year to everyone!  
 
        Thanks,  Laurie 

       Happy New year everyone. 2022 is gone 
and 2023 is going to be great.  
December was great at the clubhouse; we had 6 
festive Christmas Parties. 
 

                          All Weather 
Tim and Diane Holth 

Lions 
Peninsula Bottling Company 

DelHur 
PGC Ladies Christmas lunch 

 
    We enjoyed having everyone here and have 
booked Christmas Parties for 2023. 
    Thankyou to our members for the Christmas 
bonus. We appreciate you.  
    We are looking forward to seeing everyone in 
the new year have a safe and happy new year!! 
 
            Rena and Staff 

December 20, 2022 

Applications:  

Troy Tomas Sngl Cert 11.17.22 

Thomas(Craig) & Jana Dowe 12.7.22 

Resignations:  

Bob Brodun  Sngl Cert 11.30.22 

Matt Murrey  Sngl Cert 11.30.22 

Gary Valencia Sngl Cert 11.30.22 

Membership Totals:  

Certificate 120 

Associate 21 

Junior 4 

Certif Non Resident 4 

TOTAL 148 

 MEMBERSHIP REPORT 

Picture: WashingtonRuralHeritage.org 

Upper Elwha Bridge 
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           The PGC Ladies continue to 
golf on Wednesdays at 10 a.m. when 
weather permits! 
 
      News from Chris A and Ruth T; 

they are enjoying snow bird 
golfing in Fort Mohave, Az!  
Nice!! 
 

 Happy New Year  
  to All!! 

Deborah Jacobs 

     Thank you everyone for your patience with the clubhouse, pro-shop and course  
closures during our recent winter storm(s), better to be safe than have someone hurt 
from slipping and falling. We will continue to keep you informed via our website and 

emails on closures as we go through the next few winter months. 

     The Board of Directors has approved the 2023-2024 operating budget and  ballots 
have been sent out to all Equity Members for approval. Please take time to cast your 

vote in support of our Club and  please plan to attend the Annual Membership       
meeting to hear directly from the Board of Directors our plans for the                                 

upcoming year.  
 

The budget ballots will be counted prior to the meeting which starts at 
6:00 pm on Wednesday, January 18, 2023.  Please deposit your ballot by 

5:30 p.m. 
  

     Let's continue to work together to make 2023 a great and              
Happy New Year!    Cheers! 

        Deborah 

Sandy Granger 

General Membership  

Meeting: 

January 18, 2023  

All Members Welcome!! 

See Laurie’s article if you 

cannot attend and need to 

send a proxy vote!  Thanks 



Clubhouse Hours   Jan 1—Jan 31, 20223 
Monday             Closed 
Tuesday            06:30 am to 5:00 pm 
Wednesday     11:00  am to  5;00 pm       
Thursday          11:00 am to  7:00 pm 
Friday                11:00 am to  5:00 pm  
Saturday           06:30 am to  5:00 pm 

Assistant Golf Professional   Mark Morrow  
 360-457-6501 mmorrow@7cedars.com 
 

Administrator   Laurie McDonald    360-452-6856  
pgclauriemcdonald@gmail.com 
 

Clubhouse  Rena Parish 360-457-7348  Call Rena to 
book your party or special events  
                    pgcrenaparish@gmail.com 

Newsletter Editor—Sandy 

Granger  

rsgranger50@hotmail.com 

Board Meeting 
Committees 4 

pm Board 5 pm  
Members 
 Welcome 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 

3-6-0 Tourn. 

Sign up by 

12.31.22 
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29 30 31     

    January 2023 

Clubhouse 
Closed 

Clubhouse 
Closed 

Clubhouse 
Closed 

Clubhouse 
Closed 

Clubhouse 
Closed 

Board Meeting 
Committees 4 

pm Board 5 pm  
Members 
 Welcome 

Ladies Club  

Ladies Club  

Ladies Club  

General Mem-
bership Meet-
ing   6:00 p.m.  
All members 
welcome! 


